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Robert Goldassio

From: Dianna Briones <nanadianna03@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 11:01 AM
To: Mike Porto
Subject: Mission Crossings Project

Dear Ms. Enders, 
I am writing to oppose the the development of 140 homes and another hotel/motel on Mission Blvd. 
I work on Dollar St. and feel the parking and traffic affecting Torrano, Dollar and Berry Ave. will be horrific to deal with. 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, Dianna Briones 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Robert Goldassio

From: Sara Buizer
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 1:01 PM
To: Robert Goldassio
Subject: Fwd: Mission Crossings project 25501-25551

Another one 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Rich Cameron <rich@mikestruck.org> 
Date: April 27, 2017 at 12:59:44 PM PDT 
To: <Sara.Buizer@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Mission Crossings project 25501-25551 

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Rich Cameron <rich@mikestruck.org> 
Date: Thu, Apr 27, 2017 at 12:58 PM 
Subject: Mission Crossings project 25501-25551 
To: KimH@hayward.org, Mike.Porto@hayward-ca.gov, Sara.Bulzer@hayward-ca.gov 
 

Hi, 

I am the business owner of, Mike's Truck & LINE-X of Bay Area, located on Dollar St in 
Hayward. This proposed project has come to my attention and warranted a comment. I was 
actually shocked when the residential housing project was built on Dollar St last year. There had 
to be a variance with the existing zoning for approval and I, for one,  wasn't notified. The 
increased traffic  and parking around the project is only going to get worse when the complex 
reaches full occupancy. I really think deviating from the general plan needs serious consideration 
specifically the surrounding infrastructure. I just don't see how "fracturing" the city's general 
plan, as far as zoning, makes sense.  In time the proposed property will be occupied by a proper 
tenant adding no stress to the surrounding infrastructure. 

I am oppose to the zoning change. 

Thanks, 
Rich Cameron 
925.272.7666 
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